ISRP Comment/Question: Fund for one year (low-medium priority). 

Response: After lengthy review and subsequent contact with the proponent to get more information, this project was identified as failing at least one of the threshold criteria for funding (in-lieu). The Caucus determined that it was not in the best interest of the region to protect and develop habitat that would be used to generate income for a private group. It was evident that the landowners involved were seeking to develop a private duck club in conjunction with this project. It also was discovered that the farming potential of the land was diminished (due to an alkali condition) and this was the landowners only option to benefit financially from these lands.

